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Dear council members,
I am 84 years old and have been a member of the Sebastopol Senior center for many years. I
take Tai chi classes and join friends for lunch at the restaurant. I also attend important

presentations from time to time. I took an elder friend to the presentation on preparing one's
will and end of life directives.

I strongly feel that the senior center is an extremely important part of Sebastopol life.
Please continue to support the senior center financially.

Many thanks, Dr.Julian Blair





